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Announcement of Friends meeting

October 20, 1964

The Friends of the UCSD Library contributed 2,864 volumes to the University of California, San Diego Library
during the 1963-64 academic year, according to Mr. Melvin J. Voigt, University Librarian.

Official announcement of the gifts will be made by Mr. Voigt at the annual meeting of the Friends of the UCSD
Library Sunday night (October 25). The meeting will be held at 8:00 p.m. in room 2414, Building C, and is open to
members of Friends, their guests, and those wishing membership in the organization.

Mr. Richard Eberhart, American contemporary poet and Professor of English and Poet in Residence at
Dartmouth College, will be the main speaker at the meeting. Mr. Eberhart is scheduled to read one of his verse
plays at the meeting.

Mr. Voigt said that the books given to the library by the Friends during the past year came either as purchases
through memberships in the Friends or as gifts. Gifts from Friends came from 114 persons, ranging from
individual volumes to 387 volumes.

There were 16 gifts of over 50 volumes including nine of over 100 volumes, Mr. Voigt said.



